
Good Morning Corrine, 
 
As a local resident, I want to voice my concern and opposition to the homeless hub recently proposed 
for the Black Pearl. Addressing the homeless concern requires some forethought and dialogue with 
residents of the area. It does not bode well that the proposed location is near schools, parks and the 
ravine. 
 
Sincerely  
David Waldner 
 


